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I am thrilled that you are considering allowing SXS’s on the road.  We travel all over 

the western part of the United States and when we are camping it is our only mode of 

transportation.  We support the local economies where we ride by eating at 

restaurants, buying fuel, entertainment, buying groceries.  Personally I believe they 

are safer than some of the vehicles we see on the road.  We have full coverage 

insurance and properly licensed.  As we speak we are in Arizona having a blast,  

Please pass this.   


